
What a Wonderful Week in 
 Miss Tambling’s Class! 

We’re learning… 
 Reading 

• This week in reading we worked 
on building our reading 
community. We talked about 
what good readers do while they 
read.  

Language Arts 
• This week we learned that every 

sentence needs a naming part 
(subject) and an action part 
(verb).  

Math 
• In math we reviewed addition 

skills. We learned strategies to 

effectively answer word 
problems.  

Social Studies  
• This week we learned about 

community helpers. We 
identified a few community 
helpers in our social studies 
journals.  

Religion 
• We talked about how God is our 

creator. The students wrote 
about what they were thankful 
for, and also drew pictures of 
God’s creations.  

September 4, 2017:  
•Labor Day- No School 
September 5, 2017:  
•Quest Lunches Begin 
September 8, 2017:  
•Grandparents Day Mass 
9:30- 11:15 a.m.  
September 15, 2017:  
•Parent’s Club Comedy 
Night @ 6:30 p.m.  
September 25, 2017 
•Scholastic Book Orders 
Due 

For your 
Calendar!  

Notes: 
Thank you to everyone who came to Parent Information Night on Wednesday! I am so happy you 

could make it. Please note that we will not be starting our weekly homework until the week of 
September 11th. I encourage you to be reading with your child every day. We will continue with our 

Simple Solutions Tests next week.  

Twitter 
Miss Tambling is on Twitter!! Follow me to see what we are doing in class!  

Username: @MissTambling 
Website: 

http://tamblingfirstgrade.
weebly.com/ 
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